PARISH OF THE HOLY SPIRIT
HOLY SPIRIT STUDENT CHOIR INFORMATION/SIGN-UP SHEET

Holy Spirit Parish is pleased to announce the Holy Spirit Student Choir for 2023-2024! Students in grades
3-8 are encouraged to share their musical talents with the parish and school community.

Rehearsals will be on Tuesday afternoons from 3:15-4:15 PM in the parish Church/Multi-Purpose Room
beginning on September 19. Our choir will sing at weekend Masses approximately once a month, school
Masses twice a month, and other events throughout the year, such as the Living Stations of the Cross.
Students do not need to attend Holy Spirit School in order to sing in the choir.

To sign-up or to find out more information about the Choir, please fill out the form below. Please turn
this form into Mrs. Houdek at school, or Mr. Houdek in the church office, preferably before the first
rehearsal.

Student’'s Name:

Parent Names:

Parent Phone Numbers:
Preferred Email Address:

School Child Attends:

Grade Level: O3d [Ogan [O5th Deth [O7th []8th

Emergency Info

In the event of an emergency, if you cannot be contacted, whom should we call?

Name: Phone: Relationship:

Allergy Information:

QUESTIONS?
Email: khoudek@hsparish.org or jhoudek@hsparish.org

Kathleen Houdek, Student Choir Director | Joe Houdek, Holy Spirit Music Director

“My heart leaps for joy and I will give thanks to Him in song.” - Psalm 28:7



